
Jennifer,

Yes, great weekend! Hope you did too. It is on his calendar. I had to send it email to DES so he could 
manually have it for his calendar since he was not set up yet. He will be in attendance.

Lisa Connell
Department of Natural and Cultural Resources
Commissioner’s Office

172 Pembroke Rd.

Concord, NH 03301

603-271-2412

From: Lane, Jennifer <Jennifer.D.Lane@dot.nh.gov> 

Sent: Monday, May 24, 2021 10:32 AM

To: Connell, Lisa <Lisa.M.Connell@dncr.nh.gov>

Subject: RE: NHDOT/DNCR OHRV Meeting

Importance: High

Hi Lisa,

I hope you had a nice weekend and got to enjoy the weather!

I just wanted to send a quick note and verify that this invite was forwarded to Craig Rennie, I did not 
see him on the meeting invite and I know he is transitioning over to DNCR.

Thanks!

Jennifer Lane

Commissioner’s Office

Administrative Assistant II

NH Department of Transportation 



7 Hazen Drive

Concord, NH 03302-0483

(603) 271-1484

jennifer.lane@dot.nh.gov 

From: Connell, Lisa <Lisa.M.Connell@dncr.nh.gov> 

Sent: Friday, May 7, 2021 12:46 PM

To: Lane, Jennifer <Jennifer.D.Lane@dot.nh.gov>

Subject: RE: NHDOT/DNCR OHRV Meeting

Perfect!

That’s why they leave us in charge, to make decisions! LOL

Lisa Connell
Department of Natural and Cultural Resources
Commissioner’s Office

172 Pembroke Rd.

Concord, NH 03301

603-271-2412

From: Lane, Jennifer <Jennifer.D.Lane@dot.nh.gov> 

Sent: Friday, May 7, 2021 12:39 PM

To: Connell, Lisa <Lisa.M.Connell@dncr.nh.gov>

Subject: RE: NHDOT/DNCR OHRV Meeting

Hi Lisa,

So I’m going to make an executive decision…. let’s go ahead and do 5/25 at 1:00 and for the sake of 
convenience let’s do it virtually on Teams.

If I send the invite do you mind forwarding it the DNCR side?

Thank you for help! I hope you have a nice weekend J

Best,

Jennifer Lane

Commissioner’s Office
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Administrative Assistant II

NH Department of Transportation 

7 Hazen Drive

Concord, NH 03302-0483

(603) 271-1484

jennifer.lane@dot.nh.gov 

From: Connell, Lisa <Lisa.M.Connell@dncr.nh.gov> 

Sent: Friday, May 7, 2021 9:40 AM

To: Lane, Jennifer <Jennifer.D.Lane@dot.nh.gov>

Subject: RE: NHDOT/DNCR OHRV Meeting

Jen,

Well it looks like we have options!

Tuesday 5/25- 10:00am, Noon or 1:00pm

Wednesday 5/26- Between 9:00am (ending by) 1:00pm

Thursday 5/27-9:00am, Between Noon and 1:00 pm

Friday 5/28- Noon, 2:00 

If they prefer to meet in person, we have a conference room that allows for distancing and have been 
using it for eight people. More if they don’t need to “sit” at a table. Let me know if they would like that
as an option too.

First choice for us would be Tues 5/25. 

Lisa Connell
Department of Natural and Cultural Resources
Commissioner’s Office

172 Pembroke Rd.

Concord, NH 03301

603-271-2412

From: Lane, Jennifer <Jennifer.D.Lane@dot.nh.gov> 

Sent: Friday, May 7, 2021 8:39 AM

To: Connell, Lisa <Lisa.M.Connell@dncr.nh.gov>
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Subject: NHDOT/DNCR OHRV Meeting

Importance: High

Good morning Lisa,

Happy Friday!

I am reaching out in hopes that we can coordinate a time for Commissioner Sheehan and other DOT 
staff to meet (virtually) with Craig Rennie and Commissioner Stewart and/or Phil Bryce.

With OHRV season fast approaching she would like to meet as soon as possible to start collaborating. I 

believe his start date is May 21st? 

Could you please confirm availabilities for any of the following times: 

Tuesday 5/25- 10:00am, Noon or 1:00pm

Wednesday 5/26- Between 9:00am (ending by) 1:00pm, 2:30 or 3:30

Thursday 5/27-9:00am, Between Noon and 4:00pm

Friday 5/28- 9:00am, 10:00am, Noon, 2:00 or 3:00pm

I can forward along times for the following week if necessary.

Thank you so much for your assistance!

Ps.  I am on vacation next week so it would be greatly appreciated if we could coordinated today J

Best,

Jen

Jennifer Lane

Commissioner’s Office

Administrative Assistant II

NH Department of Transportation 

7 Hazen Drive

Concord, NH 03302-0483

(603) 271-1484

jennifer.lane@dot.nh.gov 
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